
Parent update Friday 21st April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful first week back in school.  It has been fantastic to have everyone 

back together! On Wednesday an Ofsted inspector was here for a school 

improvement visit.  He made a point of saying that the behaviour of our children in 

lessons and around school, to one another and to adults was outstanding.  We 

were very proud; he visits many schools, all of whom are on their “best behaviour” 

when he is there, ours was just a normal day.  I’m afraid this was just a school 

improvement visit and there won’t be a published report. 

Important dates to be aware of: 

Sunday 23rd April – Sacramental Programme mass, 9.30am at church 

Tuesday 27th April – NEU Strike day, our Nursery class will be closed.  The rest of 

the school will be open as usual. 

Monday 1st May – Bank holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May - NEU Strike day, our Nursery class will be closed.  The rest of the 

school will be open as usual. 

Wednesday 3rd May – Whole school open as usual. 

Thursday 4th May – Whole school closed due to local election (our premises is a 

Polling Station).  This will be used as one of our staff training days so as not to 

inconvenience families further. 

Friday 5th May – We will be having an “Eco Day” to celebrate the King’s coronation, 

more details nearer the time. 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, school will be closed. 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Mandatory Year 6 SATS assessment week. 

 

Rugby – Are your children interested in joining a local rugby club?  Please see the 

flyer attached. 

 

Emergency alerts - There is going to be National Testing of the UK's new Emergency 
Alerts system on Sunday 23rd April 2023 @ 15:00hrs.  Please click here for further 
information.  Please be aware that there will be only one alert at 3pm on Sunday and 
if you receive something after that promoted time then it will be fake and it is not 
advised to click on any links.  Please make sure that any children and teenagers with 
phones are aware of this too. 
 
Celebration assembly – The children who received certificates in today’s assembly 
are as follows: 



 

Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in 

our assembly today: 

  Achievement 
Francis 

Factor 

Reception Hudson Elleina 

Year 1 Freya H Malachi 

Year 2 Elizabeth Leyton 

Year 3 Hallie Jun Lin 

Year 4 Sophie Cherry 

Year 5 Alissa Autumn 

Year 6 Sarah Scarlett-Rose 

Headteacher's award King Y1 

  

  

 
 
 


